Non-Public Minutes 27 March 2000 10:00pm

Mr. Lagassa made the motion to convene in non-public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (a) to discuss personnel issues. Mr. Sullivan seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved. Those present included George Lagassa, Jack Steiner (Selectmen), Russell McAllister (Town Administrator), Thomas Lambert (Fire Chief). There was a discussion of the candidates for the Deputy Fire Chief's position. Mr. Lambert departed and the Board met with Michael Maloney (Police Chief). The Board also discussed contract terms and salary increase with Mr. Maloney. Mr. Maloney agreed to review the Board's offer and then departed. The Town Administrator recommended that Tina Kinsman (Planning Board Secretary) receive a pay increase of \$2.00/hr due to merit and the successful completion of her six-month probationary period. The Board agreed. No other votes or decisions were made.

The non-public session adjourned at approximately 11:00pm

Respectfully,

Russell McAllister Town Administrator